

Dear Lions,

On behalf of Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) and the Lions of Canada Fund for LCIF, I am pleased to introduce a new way to donate **online** for the Lions of Canada Fund for LCIF.

The portal provides a simple way for donors to make financial contributions to LCIF in accordance with Canadian tax laws. Up-to-date features allow for easy navigation to FAQs, applications, and donations.

We are happy to provide you this resource which will assist in leading *Campaign 100: LCIF Empowering Service* to even greater success. Campaign 100 will help Lions increase impact and expand our reach through Lions' new global causes. Take a moment to familiarize yourself with the information and share this valuable knowledge with your club members.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at

Rebecca.Daou@lionsclubs.org.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Daou

Executive Administrator, LCIF